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The Wall Street Journal Taps Melissa Camire for Insight into
New York City’s Pay Transparency Laws
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In an interview with The Wall Street Journal, Melissa Camire breaks down what employers should

be doing now to prepare for a sweeping pay-disclosure law in the New York City. The law will

require nearly all companies in the city to include pay ranges on job postings and is set to go into

effect on May 15.

“Employers are trying to understand what this means and what their obligations are under this law,”

said Melissa. While business groups are pushing to get the law postponed, she advises employers to

take action now, even if the law is ultimately delayed.  

To read the article, visit The Wall Street Journal (subscription required).

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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